
Soup Supper helps SJS Foundation 
  

Once again we would like to thank John Hornberger for remembering the 
Stevens - Johnson syndrome Foundation. For the past few years John and his 
sister Ellen have been preparing soup for their annual soup supper and  
sending the proceeds to the SJS Foundation. The entire extended Hornberger family 
continue to join him in his efforts. 
 
John suffered from TENS and has always said that God spared him for a reason. He 
has dedicated his life to spreading SJS Awareness and volunteers as a Pennsylvania 
Support Group Facilitator as well as being a wonderful chef!  This year Ellen made SJS 
lighthouse cupcakes in addition to her homemade chicken noodle soup. Lisa and Donna 
Hornberger prepared vegetable soup. The Furmano Foods helped by donating a case 
of northern beans while CATV advertised the event held at St. Peters church.   
 
John as you may remember never stopped pursuing a resolution  for SJS Awareness 
month in Pennsylvania and with the help of Representative Kurt Masser House 
Resolution 402 was unanimously passed. Thank you John & Ellen and all the 
volunteers for your continued support! 
 
 

 



 
 


